
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

File ref: IRC-3285 
5 May 2022 
 
Tony Randle 
fyi-request-19229-b70b56a1@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
Dear Tony 
 
Transfer Request 
 
Thank you for your request made under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings 
Act 1987 (the Act), received on 29 April 2022 regarding information about Let’s Get Wellington 
Moving (LGWM) and Spatial plan. You requested the below information: 

 
1) Since July 2020, a copy of meeting documentation for all meetings between WCC and 
LGWM where the predicted population and housing growth for Wellington City was 
discussed including copies of any agendas, reports and/or presentations at these meetings. 
 
2) Since July 2020, a copy of the correspondence between WCC and LGWM on the 
predicted population and housing growth for Wellington City including copies of any 
reports and/or other information was attached to or linked from these emails. 
 
3) A copy of meeting documentation for all meetings between WCC and LGWM where the 
WCC Spatial Plan reports "Citywide Estimated Growth Distribution Figures September 
2021" and/or "Citywide Estimated Growth Distribution Figures 25/09/2020" were 
discussed including copies of any agendas, reports and/or presentations at these meetings. 
 
4) A copy of the correspondence between WCC and LGWM where the WCC Spatial Plan 
reports "Citywide Estimated Growth Distribution Figures September 2021" and/or 
"Citywide Estimated Growth Distribution Figures 25/09/2020" were attached or discussed 
including copies of any other reports and/or other information was attached to or linked 
from these emails. 
 
5) A copy of meeting documentation for all meetings between WCC and LGWM where the 
LGWM "Urban Development Summary Report. October 2021" report was discussed 
including copies of any agendas, reports and/or presentations at these meetings. 
 
6) A copy of the correspondence between WCC and LGWM where the LGWM "Urban 
Development Summary Report. October 2021" report was attached or discussed including 
copies of any reports and/or other information was attached to or linked from these emails. 
 

We have formally transferred your request to Waka Kotahi New Zealand Transport Agency (NZTA). 
As the information requested is believed to be more closely connected with LGWM.  Wellington 
City Council will be working with NZTA to respond to your request.  Under these circumstances, 
we are required under section 12 of the Act to transfer your request.  
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As we have transferred this request, it is effectively a new request made to that agency under the 
Act and the working day count, in terms of maximum time for making and communicating a decision 
beings again.  
 
Thank you again for your request.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Asha Harry 
Official Information 


